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12th September 2019 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 Residential Trip - Summer 2020  

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

I have already started to think ahead to next year’s residential trip, which is a 

highlight in the school calendar for many children. It is also a fantastic 

opportunity to build self-confidence, self-esteem and resilience, as well as 

promoting team building skills and gaining other important life skills.  

This academic year, I am planning to take Year 5/6 away to PGL Barton Hall, 

Torquay for three days/ two nights from the 22nd to 24th June 2020, please 

check out their website https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-

schools/centres/barton-hall.  

During our time there, we will carry out numerous outdoor adventure 

activities such as rifle shooting, using the climbing wall, quad biking, high 

ropes course, team building skills and possibly water sports – this is of course 

yet to be decided and confirmed, and will be discussed with the children at a 

later date. The all inclusive price for this trip will be approximately £180.00 to 

include coach transportation to and from Barton Hall.  If the school is in 

receipt of Pupil Premium for your child, we are able to offer a £30.00 

reduction in cost. 

The Year 5/6 children from St Breward, St Teath and Camelford Primaries will 

also be attending at the same time with evening activities planned to aid Year 

6 transition to Secondary School. 

If you would like your child to attend the Year 5/6 residential to Barton Hall, 

please pay the non-refundable £30.00 deposit via www.schoolmoney.co.uk by 

Friday, 27th September 2019.  The remaining balance due by the end of May 

2020. 

Many thanks  

Mrs Tara Reynolds-Hart  
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